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Campus Center Advisory Board

Minutes
Monday, March 7, 2016
3:00 – 4:00

Corp Yard Conference Room
Upcoming Meetings Apr 11; May 9; June 13; 2016
Membership
Present
 Voting Members: 

(ICC Members) Wai Lam Chan; Dora Lin; Tu Hoang: 
 Tommy Lee ICC(Guest)
Dennis Shannakian; George Robles; La Donna Yumori-Kaku 
Non- Voting Members: Donna Jones-Dulin; John Cognetta.

Absent
Voting Members:
 3 DASB Voting members

: Mary Sullivan
Non Voting member:
 Patrick Gannon;
 Guest:

Manny Da Silva 
Note: This is the last meeting the current ICC members will attend. The newly appointed members will attend the April meeting.  
1)  Agenda: 

Due to the absence of the three DASB members the committee lacked a quorum.  As a result all of the agenda items were for discussion only.

One item was added the published agenda.  The item was “ Improvements to the Campus Center”

Improvements to the Campus Center:
Students voiced concerns about the cleanliness and hygiene of bathrooms.  They also acknowledged the much of the problem was the result of students   and indicated Student Clubs would try to address the issue of student misuse.
> John Cognetta indicated that many of the tables in the Counsel Chambers had broken wheels and that the folding mechanism was damaged on many of the tables. 

 He also indicated they had wanted rounded edges on tables to eliminate wall damage.   A work request will be submitted to Plant Services to repair the wall and explore the installation of a chair rail.  Ki will be contacted to check on warranty for the table wheels.
> Unable to keep track of events scheduled in the Campus Center.    Donna will contact the Director of the Campus Center to ensure that events are posted on the master calendar via the Resource 25 application.
 > Requested additional chairs and tables for the outdoor patio area.
A portion of the outdoor patio area will be “offline” due to the Campus Center roof replacement.  The area will be used for the laid down of roof materials.
> Additional charging stations for computers and phones are needed in the Campus Center— A request was made for additional information on locations of the charging stations
> Concern was voiced regarding the size of the openings of the trash cans inside the Campus Center.  They were thought to be to small. New trash cans will be purchased for the inside of the Campus Center.

> Concerns were raised over the limited choice of items on the Dining Services’ Friday menu.  Donna indicated this could be discussed with the Campus Center Director.
Review of Campus Center Patio and Main Quad Use Policy

The group reviewed and suggested revisions to the policy.   The revised policy will be forwarded to members for review and possible additions and or corrections.  The group will review the revised policy at the April meeting.
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